
From: REDACTED  

Sent: 28 March 2018 13:17 
To: Licence All 

Subject: New Premises Licence LI/18/00269/LAPRE1 | Oakman Inns and Restaurants Ltd 

Good afternoon 

I would like to object to the new premises alcohol license reference LI/18/00269/LAPRE1 for 

The Royal Foresters pub in Ascot, made by Oakman Inns and Restaurants. 

I am a resident on Priory Road, living in close proximity to the pub, and whilst I welcome the 

regeneration of the long-abandoned site I don't think that their proposed closing times are 

appropriate having residents so close by and two schools either side. 

I'm pretty certain that the previous pub had an 11pm licence and we would think that this 

would be more acceptable for the residential situation of the pub. Their proposals for Friday 

and Saturday night until 1am are outrageous especially as they are requesting staying open a 

further half an hour after that time.  I'm sure you would appreciate that the neighbourhood, 

many of us with young children, would not appreciate the noise disturbance this would 

generate at that late hour. 

I hope that you will take our consideration into account when evaluating this application. 

Many thanks. 
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